
 

 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE: KZN LIQUOR AUTHORITY HOLIDAY CLOSURE AND LICENCE 
APPLICATION DEADLINES 
 
 
Dear Valued Stakeholders, 
 
In observance of the upcoming festive season break, please be advised that the KZN 
Liquor Authority will be closed on the 22nd of December 2023 and will reopen on the 
8th of January 2024. We kindly draw your attention to the following crucial dates 
pertaining to the final days for the lodgement of license applications: 
 

1. New Applications: 
• Deadline: 8 December 2023 (Adjusted for the public holiday on 15 December 

2023). 
2. Special Event Permits: 

• Deadline: 8 December 2023. 
3. Renewals: 

• Deadline: 21 December 2023. 
 

We earnestly request all stakeholders to mark these dates and ensure the timely 
submission of applications. 
Your cooperation is greatly appreciated. Wishing you a joyful and safe festive season. 
 
 
ISSUED BY 
 
 
____________________ 
B. MBANJWA 
ACTING CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER: KZN LIQUOR AUTHORITY 
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